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JFC Furikake Seto Fumi Recalled for Undeclared Egg, Soy and Wheat Allergens 
 
(JUNEAU, AK) – JFC International Inc. has issued a recall for 1.7 ounce jars of 
JFC Furikake Seto Fumi rice seasoning because they contains undeclared 
ingredients, including egg yolk, soybeans and wheat. People who have an 
allergy or severe sensitivity to these ingredients run the risk of a serious or life-
threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. 
 
The current recall is limited to 1.7 ounce (50g) jars of JFC Furikake Seto Fumi 
with a bar code of 0 11152 41464 packaged in clear glass jars. The lot 
code/best before date of 04.05.2014 is stamped on top of the lid. 

Alaska DEC has confirmed distribution of this product in Alaska. To date, 
there have been no reported injuries or illnesses in Alaska or other states. 
Alaska DEC is contacting distributors to assure that they have received the 
recall information, have pulled any affected product and have notified their 
customers. 

Consumers with questions about this product, including refund information, 
are asked to contact JFC International at 1-800-633-1004 Monday through 
Friday 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. PST. 

More information can be found at: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm316538.htm?source=govdelivery.  

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.html. 
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